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Greetings- 

This bill is absolutely an assault on our constitutional rights. Anyone can see that it is 

merely a veiled attack on second amendment freedoms. Utilizing an administrative 

process to stifle the freedom of the individual citizens of the state of Oregon is 

criminal behavior and should be condemned. Please cease with the attack on our 

freedom!! Oregon used to be a blue collar state that was a good place to live and 

work and raise children. What type of an example are we setting but allowing our 

freedom to be slowly eroded. I suspect the brave people who made an incredibly 

difficult journey to Oregon via wagon trains would be appalled by this attack.  


